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IT'S NOT TOO LATE TO REGISTER FOR SPRING — LATE START CLASSES
COMING TO SOUTH SUBURBAN COLLEGE FEBRUARY 1 1™

SOUTH HOLLAND, IL—Registration for the Spring Semester at South Suburban College is still in progress
for a wide range of “Late Start” classes. Current and prospective students are encouraged to register
soon for these 12-week courses, set to begin the week of February 11" and later.

Prospective students should get started with the Online Application at www.ssc.edu. Once the
application process is complete, new students will receive an SSC email account and a Self Service
Username & Password via email which will allow access to student information and class registration.
Both interactive and printable Spring Credit Class Schedules are also accessible online.

The Late Start classes are offered in a variety of subject areas including Accounting, Art, Basic Nurse
Assistant Training, Biology, Business, Community Health Worker, Computer Information Sciences, Court
Reporting, Drama, Emergency Medical Services, English, First Aid, Health Information Technology,
Management Information Systems, Mathematics, Music, Office Administration Technology, Overview of
College Success, Pharmacy Technician, Physical Education, Psychology, Reading, Sociology, Spanish,
Speech, Speech Language Pathology, Welding and more.

Register soon — space is limited and classes may be subject to change. For more information about all of
SSC’s programs, admissions and registration, please visit www.ssc.edu or contact the Admissions Office
at (708) 210-5718. Para Informacion En Espafiol Llame: (708) 210-5740. SSC is located at 15800 South
State Street, South Holland, Illinois. The college’s extension site, the Oak Forest Center, is located at
16333 S. Kilbourn, Oak Forest, lllinois.

HitH#



